
The Classics Department welcomes student applications for the 2025 
Jacob Jasper Stahl Fellowship for the Study of Mediterranean Antiquity for 
student study, research or travel. This fellowship will support 
opportunities to:  

1)      Study ancient Greek or Latin languages in programs offered abroad 
or in intensive language programs offered at universities in the 
United States 

2)      Participate in archaeological excavations that focus on Greek, 
Roman or ancient Mediterranean cultures 

3)      Participate in an internship at a museum or other cultural 
institution that centers on the study of Greek, Roman or ancient 
Mediterranean cultures 

4)      Take a course on Greek, Roman or ancient Mediterranean subject 
matter offered abroad during winter or summer breaks 

  
Interested students should submit a grant application to the department 
by February 25, 2025 via email to the department coordinator, Sandy 
Kauffman (skauffma@bowdoin.edu). The application should include: 

1)      A description of the program in which they plan to participate 
2)      Their background in the subject matter and a description or how 

the project will fit into their studies at Bowdoin. 
3)      A detailed budget that includes items such as tuition, room and 

board, and travel costs 
4)      A letter of recommendation from a Bowdoin faculty member.  

  
Students do not need to be majors or minors in the department in order to 
apply; indeed, first-years and sophomores are welcome. However, students 
should demonstrate a sustained commitment to the study of the ancient 
Mediterranean during their academic career at Bowdoin. 
  
Questions? Contact the chair of the department, Professor Kosak 
(jkosak@bowdoin.edu). 
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